
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Chung Sik Yong and Naokimi Ushiroda visit - March 12 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
March 1, 2023 
 

     

 

Dear family, 

 

Weather permitting, we will be receiving a special visit from our North 

American Director Dr. Yong and National Church President Naokimi 

Ushiroda on Sunday, March 12. We are organizing a "family reunion" 

service, which will mostly be a regular Sunday Service with the added 

emphasis on bringing together as many of us as possible. Dr. Yong will 

be speaking that Sunday, and we hope that you can attend if at all 

possible. 

 

Sincerely, 

Pastors Mike & Adonia  
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